
CUSTOMER NOTICE 
 
 
 
 

JFE WILL BE CLOSING FOR CHRISTMAS. 

Tuesday 17th DECEMBER 2024 

11:30AM 

REOPEN 
Tuesday 7TH JANUARY 2025 

7:00AM 
 

JFE Uniforms: Unit 1/85 Guthrie Street, Osborne Park WA 6017 
Website: www.jfe.net.au 

Online Ordering: Please use the School Code: 4673 
For Enquiries Contact: sales@jfe.net.au  Tel: 08 9204 1704 

 
Uniforms can either be picked up from JFE direct or home delivered on 

Wednesdays for a fee of $10.00 
 
 
 

Wishing you all a safe and happy 
holiday. 

 


